
Agenda Item 10b - AOB 

 

Paper to Children’s Directorate Leadership Team and Adult and Health 
Management Team – 22nd August 2018 

Title: Birmingham Health and Wellbeing Board - Draft Children’s Health Work 
Programme 

Report author(s):  Becky Pollard (Interim Director of Public Health) / Sarah Sinclair  

(Interim Assistant Director for Children and Young People) 

Purpose of report 

To get agreement for the proposed children and young people’s health work 
programme for consideration and sign off at the next Health and Wellbeing Board 

meeting on 4th September 2018.  

Summary 

The Chair of the Health and Wellbeing Board, Councillor Hamilton has asked that 

children and young people’s health issues are more regularly considered by the 

Board.   This includes receiving regular updates on local and national children’s 
health reports and policies, ensuring children and young people’s issues are 
reflected in the Health and Wellbeing Strategy and oversight of children and young 

people’s health and wellbeing commissioning intentions.  

As a result, it was agreed to produce a list of children and young people’s health 
related agenda items for the next six months in consultation with the Children’s Trust 
and CYP/AHSC Directorates.    A proposed programme is set out below:  

Proposed draft work programme – agenda items 

27 November 2017  
 
- HWB Strategy update – ACEs (Dennis Wilkes) 

- Children Safeguarding Annual Report (Chair of Safeguarding Board) 

- SEND report (TBC) 

- Future commissioning intentions - School Nursing Services (Becky Pollard) 

29 January 2019 

- Director of Public Health Annual Report – Health of under 5 years (Becky Pollard) 

- Child Death Overview Panel Annual Report (Dennis Wilkes) 

19 February  



- Draft Childhood Obesity Strategy (Fiona Grant) 

- Update on Early Years Health and Wellbeing Service (Sarah Sinclair/Becky 

Pollard) 

- Update on the Early Years Health and Wellbeing Service (Becky Pollard/Sarah 

Sinclair)  

Required action  

For CYP’s NLT and AHMT to discuss and agree a draft work programme for 

consideration by the Children’s Trust prior to presentation to the Health and 

Wellbeing Board on 4th September for approval. 

 

 

 


